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CAYUCOS PIER WARRANTY REPAIR WORK – May 18, 2017 – The County of San Luis Obispo 
Department of Public Works announces the Cayucos Pier will undergo warranty and 
maintenance work on the pier piles from May 16, 2017 through June 23, 2017.  The repair 
work has been authorized by the Department of Public Works and the County Parks 
and Recreation Department, who will be monitoring the repair operation.  The work will be 
performed by Schock Contracting Corporation, an experienced private marine contractor, 
based in Santa Barbara, California.   
 
During this operation, partial closure of the Cayucos Pier will be necessary Monday through 
Thursday.  Hours of work will be from 7:00 am to 6:00 pm, each weekday.  Public access to 
the partially closed pier will progressively increase in length as work is completed.  The Pier 
will be open to the public on weekends (Friday – Sunday) and holidays unless weekend work 
is required to achieve the project completion date.   
 
Completion of this work will extend the life of the Cayucos Pier and improve enjoyment of 
the Pier by residents and visitors to Cayucos.   
 
If you have any questions please contact Rich Kopecky at (805) 781-5222. 
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